Wynn Construction Co., Inc.

v 11901 North Eastern Ave. Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73131
Phone: (405) 753-1120 Fax: (405) 753-1159

February 9, 2024

OKLAHOMA CITY WATER UTILITIES TRUST

Re: WM-0389-1 LAKE HEFNER RANGER STATIONSITE IMPROVEMENTS

To whom it may concern,

Please let this letter serve as a formal request for a time extension on the above referenced
project. We were delayed in starting the demolition on the project until a demolition permit
was granted. The demolition permit could not be submitted until storm water quality
provided permitting and approval. The storm water application was submitted on 12/6/23
the day following the pre-construction meeting for the project. They required a FPAT permit
be acquired which was not received until 1/23/23. A demolition permit was then applied for
accordingly and demolition work started on 1/31/23. A time extension for this delay that
was out of our control is being requested accordingly. The total delay was 55 calendar days.
Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Thank you,

Derek Robbins
Project Manager
Wynn Construction Company,

Inc. 405-753-1120





